
Nevada Commission on Autism Spectrum Disorders 

Resource Development Subcommittee 

Update May 19, 2017 

 

The last meeting of the subcommittee was conducted on March 8, 2017. Since that time, we have been 

on hold per directive of the Nevada Commission of Autism Spectrum Disorders.  

Our subcommittee is wondering about any status or feedback regarding our initiative to 

encourage BCBAs in the school systems. 

Seeking support in terms of resources to develop service standards for 0-6 years and 7-21 years 

living with ASD. These standards are to include: screening diagnosis, access to care, evidence-

based treatments, school-based services, and family supports. 

Plan to organize and bring forward recommendations from Nevada Autism Summit held at UNR 

in March 2017 that focus on a statewide collaborative process of screening for autism spectrum 

disorders.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Dr. Jan T. Marson 

Resource Development Committee, Chair 

 

 


